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Hamlet of Taloyoak 
POBox8 
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Honourable David Joanasie 
Minister of Education 
The Government of Nunavut 
P.O Box 2410 Station 200 
Iqaluit, Nunawt 
XOAOHO 

Subject: Request for a New IDgh School 

Dear Minister J oanasie: 

Tel: (867) 561-2300 
Fax: (867) 561-5057 
Emall: SAOCTaloyoak.ca 
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On behalf of Taloyoak Hamlet Council and the District Education Authority, thank you for your 
letter of March 13, 2018 which provided the Hamlet Council at their April 24, 2018 meeting, 
with a brief update on the planning phase that is being undertaken by your department to develop 
a business case for a new high school. 

Would you please give us a timeframe as to when this project can be included into the Five-Year 
GN Capital Plan for design and construction funding. 

Your kind consideration of this request is very much appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

=?!!:fJ 
Deputy Mayor 


